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(1/7/2014) Julia Tighe - NYCO Page 1

From: Julia Tighe
To: David Gibson
Date: 6/4/2013 8:56 AM
Subject: NYCO

Dave -

I was wondering if we could meet with you to discuss the potential land swap related to NYCO 
Wednesday afternoon or Thursday at some point.
Please let me know if that would be possible.
Thanks-
Julie

Julie Tighe
Director, State Legislative Affairs
Office of Legislative Affairs
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway, 14th Floor
Albany, New York 12233
518-402-2797
cell 518-813-1664
fax 518-402-9016
 
Connect with DEC on:
Facebook ( http://www.facebook.com/nysdec ) & Twitter ( http://www.twitter.com/NYS_DEC )
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From: Julia Tighe
To: David Gibson
Date: 6/4/2013 9:30 AM
Subject: RE: NYCO

Dave - 
Thanks for getting back to me so quickly.
Understood and I'm not sure that we would expect your position to change however land has been 
secured that would be available for an exchange should the amendment be adopted and move forward 
and we wanted to present that information to you.
If you would not like to see what has been identified for potential inclusions in the Forest Preserve or feel 
that's not a good use of your time, we will understand. We wanted to extend the offer to provide you with 
this new information.

Please let me know either way.

Thanks-
Julie

Julie Tighe
Director, State Legislative Affairs
Office of Legislative Affairs
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway, 14th Floor
Albany, New York 12233
518-402-2797
cell 518-813-1664
fax 518-402-9016
 
Connect with DEC on:
Facebook ( http://www.facebook.com/nysdec ) & Twitter ( http://www.twitter.com/NYS_DEC )

>>> "David Gibson" <dgibso1@nycap.rr.com> 6/4/2013 9:24 AM >>>
Julie,

With respect, you know where we stand and we had a good exchange a month
ago. 

Can you give me reasons why the department feels another meeting would be
mutually productive?

Perhaps a phone call could help clarify - if you feel that would be
worthwhile.

Thanks,
Dave

David Gibson, Partner
Adirondack Wild: Friends of the Forest Preserve
dgibson@adirondackwild.org 
518-469-4081
www.adirondackwild.org 

-----Original Message-----
From: Julia Tighe [mailto:jwtighe@gw.dec.state.ny.us] 
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Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2013 8:56 AM
To: David Gibson
Subject: NYCO

Dave -

I was wondering if we could meet with you to discuss the potential land swap
related to NYCO Wednesday afternoon or Thursday at some point.
Please let me know if that would be possible.
Thanks-
Julie

Julie Tighe
Director, State Legislative Affairs
Office of Legislative Affairs
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway, 14th Floor
Albany, New York 12233
518-402-2797
cell 518-813-1664
fax 518-402-9016
 
Connect with DEC on:
Facebook ( http://www.facebook.com/nysdec ) & Twitter (
http://www.twitter.com/NYS_DEC )
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